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July 7, 2014

Energy & Sustainability Alert 
On July 3, 2014, the U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) announced the availability of $4 billion in loan guarantees 
available for Innovative Renewable Energy and Efficient Energy Projects.  Eligible projects must utilize an innovative 
technology or system and reduce, avoid or sequester greenhouse gases. DOE may guarantee up to 80% of an eligible 
project. While projects must be located in the U.S., projects may be foreign owned.

While, any renewable energy or energy efficiency technology that reduces green house gases and is new or significantly 
improved, as compared to more established technologies will be considered, DOE’s solicitation for this loan guarantee 
identifies five targeted technology areas of interest:

•	 Advanced Grid Integration & Storage: This area focuses on renewable energy systems that mitigate issues 
related to variability, dispatchability, congestion, and control by incorporating technologies such as demand 
response or local storage.  Drop-In Biofuels: This area focuses on biofuels that are more compatible with and 
take advantage of existing engines, delivery infrastructure and refueling station equipment.  

•	 Waste-to-Energy: This area focuses on projects harnessing waste products such as landfill methane and 
segregated waste as a source of energy.  

•	 Enhancement of Existing Facilities: This area focuses on projects incorporating renewable generation technology 
into existing renewable energy and efficient energy facilities to significantly enhance performance or extend the 
lifetime of the generating asset. 

•	 Efficiency Improvements: This area focuses on projects that incorporate new or improved technologies to further 
improve on energy efficiency that would substantially reduce greenhouse gases.

Part I applications, which will determine the initial eligibility of a project will be reviewed in application rounds, with the first 
round due by October 1, 2014. 

If you would like more information about the foregoing or any other environmental law needs, please feel free to contact 
one of the following members of Butzel Long’s Energy & Sustainability Practice Team lawyers:

Susan L. Johnson			   Beth S. Gotthelf
248 258 1307				    248 258 1303
johnsons@butzel.com  			   gotthelf@butzel.com
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The above news is only intended to highlight some of the important issues. This e-mail has been prepared by Butzel Long for 
information only and is not legal advice. This information is not intended to create, and receipt of it does not constitute, a client-lawyer 
relationship. Readers should not act upon this information without seeking professional counsel. This electronic newsletter and the 
information it contains may be considered attorney advertising in some states. If you feel you have received this information in error, or 
no longer wish to receive this service, please follow the instructions at the bottom of this message. 
 
Attorney Advertising Notice - The contents of this e-mail may contain attorney advertising under the laws of various states. Prior results 
do not guarantee a similar outcome. 

For previous e-news or to learn more about our law firm and its services, please visit our website at: www.butzel.com
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